From: <u>Joan Pasiuk</u>

To:\*CI-StPaul Contact-CouncilCc:Tolbert, Chris (CI-StPaul)

**Subject:** please pass master plan for The Heights **Date:** Tuesday, May 24, 2022 10:27:41 AM

## Dear Saint Paul City Council,

I enthusiastically support the draft master plan for The Heights development. This is a unique and important opportunity for Saint Paul to help advance our equity and climate goals. The development contributes jobs, housing, and wealth-building in a part of our community long underinvested. The Heights will be a destination, a highly desirable place to live and work.

Transforming this toxic brownfield to a thriving neighborhood is a worthy goal in itself. That it can accomplish this with cutting edge energy technology is enormous value added.

Please adopt this master plan. Please use this council action to launch our sights even higher on climate justice as we continue to address our climate emergency and shape our city for a vibrant future.

Joan Pasiuk joanpasiuk@msn.com activist with St Paul 350